NOTIFICATION OF VACANCIES AT THE ORGANIZATION
OF AFRICAN, CARIBBEAN AND PACIFIC STATES (OACPS)

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Nigeria wishes to inform
qualified Nigerians of job vacancies at the Secretariat of the
Organization of African, Caribbean and Pacific States
(OACPS) in Brussels, Belgium. The vacancies are as follows:

i. Expert - Education, Health Science and Technology,
Innovation, Grade P4; and

ii. Legal and Dispute Settlement Officer, Grade P4.

Further details regarding the vacancies and application
processes can be accessed via www.acp.int

Signed

Francisca K. Omayuli (Mrs)
Spokesperson
Ministry of Foreign Affairs

2nd October, 2022




